
Items YOU have bought your boys! 

The Moulsford Parents Association undertakes a lot of fundraising over the academic year and we 

can’t thank parents enough for their generosity each and every year.  With your support you make 

our job very easy, so thank you! 

All of the money raised via the Parents Association is used to provide equipment that directly 

benefits the boys, either in the classroom, the sports field or the playground (and more!).   

Over the last few years we have made some fantastic purchases.  Whilst you may have seen many of 

these around the school, you might not have realised that you as a parent had helped to buy them, 

so here is a little round up of where your money has been spent over the last three years…… 

Playtime 

 Adventure playground 

 Giant Connect Four (pre-prep) 

 Play panel  

Lights, camera, action! 

 Sound equipment (new PA system) 

 Theatre - green room 

 Camcorder  

Musical youth 

 Riffle mics  

 Sound license 

Budding artists 

 The Airbrush Company Ltd 

On the sports field and beyond 

 Cricket nets 

 Trampoline  

 Table tennis  

 Sailing boats & kayaks  

 Additional climbing wall 

Tech time 

 Departmental Apps  

 3D printer contribution 

 Satnav  

Refreshments 

 Water Fountain 

 Pig roast machine  

Outdoor learning 



 Forest School  

 TenTipi 

 Green house  

Most recently, the PA has purchased further play equipment including table football and we are sure 

you’ll agree that the zip wires in particular are a huge hit!  The new croquet set is also getting some 

good use this term and the Boarders can look forward to receiving their new pool table imminently. 

In the Pre-Prep, the boys have benefitted from an amazing interactive table (think giant iPad) which 

has proved to be extremely popular, along with trikes for their playground. 

The PA has also purchased some more practical items like a new BBQ and extra electricity sockets in 

the sports hall to make running events like the Ball and the Christmas Fair a little easier.   

Finally, some of you may have seen the new Buggy patrolling the sports field and the PA were 

delighted to make a contribution to this to ensure that any injuries on the sports field can be dealt 

with quickly. 

Once again, we wanted to take this opportunity to express our gratitude to you all. 

 
Best wishes, 
Moulsford Parents Association  
 


